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Mr. Keith Niederer

City of Scottsdale Planning and Development
3939 N. Drinkwater Blvd.

Scottsdale, AZ 85251

RE: Request for Withdrawal 23-DR-2016

Dear Keith:
Verizon Wireless is respectfully requesting a withdrawal of on its DRB application submittal package 23-
DR-2016. Verizon will no longer peruse this filing with the City of Scottsdale.

Sincerely,

& smartlink

Marck Sawyer | Land Use Specialist, Phoenix
Smartlink

(m) 480-550-2088

Email: marck.sawyer@smartlinkllc.com




m“ Community & Economic Development Division
Planning, Neighborhood & Transportation

7447 East Indian School Road

T Scottsdale, Arizona 85251
Date: (’9,90}6
Contact Name: Mavok Saw‘m"
Firm name: S‘mc *Hink ,
Address: Cog W. I(mx Re\

City,StateZip:  "T_ = AZ Psap4
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RE: Application Accepted for Review.
303 _pa- M6

Dear Mr. Siwy.z(

It has been determined that your Development Application for PHO Zuzu va.”gy He scC
has been accepted for review. !

Upon completion of the Staff’s review of the application material, | will inform you in writing or
electronically either: 1) the steps necessary to submit additional information or corrections; 2) the date
that your Development Application will be scheduled for a public hearing or, 3) City Staff will issue a
written or electronic determination pertaining to this application. If you have any questions, or need
further assistance please contact me.

Sincerely,
Name: /4‘4L N«’ca(«.mw
Title: St qu\,mo»

Phonenumber:  gey_ 2150~ 2957
Email address: /4..,@/04_\, @ a‘H/ﬁéchztj"V

23-DR-2016
06/02/16



